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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 12 SSLT Appointments, STEM Tutoring, Year 9 Options - UTC Applications, Year 

13 Mock Examination Results Day, Year 13 Parents’ Evening – 21 February, Rewards 

Update, Request for Old Revision/Study Books, NCS, Romeo and Juliet – The Musical 

 

Welcome to my final update letter of the half term.  The break is almost upon us after what has 

been a whistle-stop half term since early January.  Show week is always one of the busiest 

weeks of the whole academic year with many visitors flocking to see us and our wonderfully 

talented performers, caterers and set designers.  Monday seems a long way away after all the 

activities of the working week.  Please find some useful updates below: 

 

Year 12 SSLT Appointments  

On Tuesday this week, I announced the latest appointments to our Student Senior Leadership 

Team in RP6th.  After an extremely competitive application round, I am delighted to welcome 

a bumper number of appointees to post who received both their enamel badges and 

appointment letters from me during assembly this week and will receive their grey blazer fitting 

very soon after the half term break.  They have already begun to make a difference by 

attending our Gala evening for Romeo and Juliet, supporting interviews and tours at the 

Academy, as well as reporting to some of our trustees on Wednesday as part of a governance 

engagement visit.  I am really excited to work with them over the coming twelve months.  

Congratulations to all on their well-deserved new positions. 

 

STEM Tutoring  

As an Academy, we have invested in a STEM tutoring programme.  Please see the attached 

brochure for your reference. 

130 students from Year 10 and Year 11 will be receiving weekly tutoring in English language, 

mathematics, biology, chemistry and physics outside of the Academy working day.  This is a 

really useful addition to our support for GCSE students.  It is still possible to purchase sessions. 

Please contact Miss Empson for further details using lempson@srpa.co.uk.  

 

Year 9 Options - UTC Applications 

It has come to our attention throughout the options application process that some students 

have made applications and accepted offers from the UTC for a September 2024 start and will 

not continue their studies with us into Key Stage 4. 

If your child has applied for and accepted a place at the UTC for a September start, can I 

please ask you to confirm whether this is the case, by return email to options@srpa.co.uk. 
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“This is a calm, happy and caring school.” 

This is in order for us to factor this into our planning for the next steps of the options process 

for all students.  Thank you.  

 

Year 13 Mock Examination Results Day – 19 February 2024 

Students will receive their results on 19 February 2024 in the usual formal manner just in time 

for parents’ evening the same week.  

 

Year 13 Parents’ Evening – 21 February 2024 

Instructions should have already reached all parents expecting to attend this event.  Should 

you have any queries, please be good enough to direct them to the RP6th team using 

sixthform@srpa.co.uk.  Thank you.  

 

Rewards Update 

We have had the pleasure of sending 25 names across to Lincoln City for them to provide 

tickets to the Lincoln v Exeter game on Saturday 17 February 2024.  This is part of the 

Attendance4Attendance scheme and recognises those students with outstanding attendance 

and behaviour.  Miss Taylor has contacted parents of those 25 students and Lincoln City will 

be in touch with ticket information.  We hope they enjoy the game! 

If your child attended the Christmas celebration event, please encourage them to complete the 

feedback form that has been emailed by Miss Taylor.  This will help to inform planning for the 

next celebration event at Easter. 

 

Request for old Revision/Study Guides  

A reminder that we are hoping to set up a library for the above where we run a corresponding 

course.  Often, and particularly in the Sixth Form, these books can be quite expensive.  We 

would value any donations from former students which allow us to populate a space in the 

library as well as in the RP6th study rooms.  Any donations may be brought to main reception 

or the Sixth Form careers hub.  Thank you. 

 

NCS 

Please find attached information in relation to the National Citizen Service (NCS). 

 

Romeo and Juliet – The Musical 

Show week is always a super busy week every academic year and this year has been no 

different.  It was lovely to invite dignitaries to the Academy on Tuesday evening for a buffet 

prepared by our exceptional Hospitality and Catering students followed by an absolutely 

tremendous evening of entertainment from a huge cast of very talented young people.  It has 

also been an absolute pleasure to invite primary schools, parents and our own student body 

to see the show through the week and it has been a resounding success.   
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“This is a calm, happy and caring school.” 

Miss France and her team deserve every compliment going for the stunning spectacle that we 

have all witnessed.  I am in no doubt that this is the best production that we have seen in my 

tenure as Head and look forward to seeing what the team come up with next.  Well done 

everyone! 

Laurence Olivier once said “I don’t know what is better than the work that is given to the actor 

– to teach the human heart the knowledge of itself.” 

If you have seen the show this week, you will know what I mean. 

Enjoy your half term break. 

I will write again soon. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr D Hardy 

Headmaster 

 





National Citizen Service (NCS) helps 
15-17 year olds build skills for work and 
life by taking part in new challenges 
and meeting new people, gaining 
confidence and independence along 
the way.

Experiences 
away from home

WEARENCS.COM

NCS away from home 
experiences are available 
across the country. Each 
experience is five days 
and four nights, and 
includes a variety of 
activities centred around 
one of three themes: Live 
It, Boss It, or Change It. 

The experiences will 
help boost your young 
person’s CV and college 
or university applications 
- highlighting the 
broader range of skills 
they’ve gained to 
employers and higher 
education providers. 

“When my son 
came back he had 
just blossomed, 
his confidence had 
grown so much it was 
incredible. I would 
highly encourage 
parents to get their 
teens on NCS, it 
teaches them to have 
conversations they 
wouldn’t normally have 
the confidence for”. 
Parent

Places are 
limited!

Visit our website 
to secure a place  
today.

Parent and guardians 
information leaflet

https://wearencs.com
https://wearencs.com


Young people have a choice of dates 
throughout the year. Head to our 
website, choose your dates, choose 
your experience, and make a payment 
if you need to. Simple! 

You’ll stay in a 
beautiful outdoor 
location and no 
matter which of the 
three experiences 
you choose, you’ll 
meet a bunch of new 
mates, explore your 
adventurous side, and 
make memories to 
last a lifetime.

Young people will 
be ready to enter 
the world of work 
or start their own 
business. It gives 
tools, know-how, and 
inspiration needed to 
take control and be 
successful.

They will have the 
chance to change 
their community, or 
even the world, for 
the better. They’ll 
explore the issues 
facing society 
today, discover 
their purpose, and 
turn passions into 
projects that make a 
difference.

WHEN IS IT?
All three themes are 
available throughout 
school holidays, 
simply choose your 
preferred dates 
during the sign-up 
process. 

HOW MUCH DOES IT COST?
NCS is a government funded programme, which 
means the costs of the experience are heavily 
subsidised. To take part in NCS, all we ask for is a 
contribution of £95 per young person. This includes 
all travel costs, accommodation, activities and food – a 
whole five-day trip for £95!

Depending on your circumstances (e.g. if your 
young person receives free school meals or the pupil 
premium), you could be entitled to a bursary which 
would mean the experience is free – you don’t have to 
pay anything. Get in touch for more information. 

IS NCS INCLUSIVE FOR PEOPLE WITH 
SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS OR 
DISABILITIES?
NCS is for everyone. When your young person signs up 
to NCS, you will have the opportunity to let us know 
about their specific needs, including any medical 
conditions, special educational needs, or disabilities. 
We will then contact you to develop a care plan so 
that we can make necessary reasonable adjustments 
to ensure they can take part.  NCS is also available up 
to the age of 25 for those young people with SEND.

REFUNDS
We offer a 14-day cool off period for you to apply for a 
refund if you change your mind. 

In the unlikely event of NCS being cancelled, you will 
be offered a full refund.

About the 
experiences

About the 
experiences

“My daughter has made 
some new lifelong friends 
and the experience she’s 
had has really built her 
confidence...all of the 
activities were brilliant 
and taught my daughter 
skills for life!” Parent 

https://wearencs.com
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The sign-up 
process

3. PARENT INFORMATION SESSIONS3. PARENT INFORMATION SESSIONS

You will then have the opportunity to attend a parent and guardian information 
session to learn more and ask questions.

1. REGISTER AND BOOK A PLACE1. REGISTER AND BOOK A PLACE

You or your young person register on the NCS website and choose their preferred 
theme. Complete the details, make your payment and you’re done!

•	 Call the team if you would like to find out more about a bursary.

4. WELCOME PACK4. WELCOME PACK

Before their away from home experience, your young person will be sent a 
Welcome Pack with all the information they need to know about their experience, 
including pick-up locations and what to bring.

2. IMPORTANT FORMS2. IMPORTANT FORMS

Once signed up, your young person will receive information to login to their NCS 
portal. 

•	 You will need to help them complete their Joiner Form.

•	 This is also the time to let us know any specific requirements for your young person 
(including dietary, religious, or anything else). 

Your young person’s safety and wellbeing is our top priority. 

NCS away from home experiences are delivered on behalf 
of the National Citizen Service Trust, a Royal Charter body, 
by Ingeus and Youth Hostels Association (England & Wales) 
(YHA). Ingeus has provided NCS experiences to over 130,000 
young people since 2011.  

All experiences follow comprehensive policies and 
procedures, NCS staff are fully trained, and we are fully 
insured. All staff undergo the following checks and training:

•	 Enhanced DBS (Disclosure and Barring Service) checks
•	 First Aid (certified)
•	 Safeguarding 
•	 Equality & Diversity.

Safety & 
Supervision

SAFEGUARDING 
Safeguarding relates to action taken 
to promote the welfare of children 
and protect them from harm. As an 
organisation that works with people 
of all ages and backgrounds, we 
are committed to acting in the best 
interests of children and vulnerable 
people, ensuring that all reasonable 
steps are taken to prevent them 
from harm. 

https://wearencs.com
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Frequently  
Asked  
Questions (FAQs)

Can I speak to someone 
before signing up?
Yes, you can talk to a member of 
our team Monday to Friday from 
12pm - 8pm, and Saturday 10am - 
2pm, by calling 0800 197 8010.

What are the benefits of 
doing NCS?
Young people will get the chance 
to meet new people, expand their 
horizons, learn new skills, and build 
their confidence. They will have the 
opportunity to take part in a range 
of activities, gaining valuable skills 
to take into their future to make a 
positive difference for themselves 
and their community. NCS also 
looks great on CVs and education 
applications! 

My young person has 
additional needs, can they 
still take part?
NCS is open to everyone. During 
the sign-up process, you have the 
opportunity to tell us about any 
additional needs, and then we will 
work with you to create a tailored 
care plan for your young person.

Is there help towards the 
cost of NCS?
If you need help paying for NCS, 
you can apply for a bursary. Give us 
a call on 0800 197 8010 before you 
sign-up.

Do young people have to do 
NCS?
While NCS is not compulsory, it is 
a unique and exciting opportunity 
that is only available to 15-17 year 
olds (if they are 15, they must 
turn 16 by 31st August 2023 to be 
eligible).     

Does my young person need 
to take money on NCS?
Extra money is not needed, but 
if you want to give your young 
person extra money to take for 
shops/vending machines then you 
may wish to do so. 

How will you make sure my 
young person is safe while 
on NCS?
Each programme and each activity 
is risk assessed to ensure their 
safety. Our team are fully qualified 
and trained, and every young 
person is given a code of conduct 
to follow to ensure the safety of 
others.

Can my young person do 
NCS with their friends?
Yes, they’ll just need to make 
sure they all sign-up to the same 
theme, the same departure date 
and travel hub. Places are limited 
so it’s best for groups of friends to 
book at the same time to avoid 
disappointment.

Where will my young 
person be going?
NCS away from home experiences 
are available at sites across the 
country. During the sign-up process, 
you and your young person will 
choose the type of experience and 
the preferred travel hub for pick-
ups and drop-offs. After that, we will 
confirm in the Welcome Pack the 
full address of the venue where they 
will stay for their NCS experience. 

Will my young person be 
forced to do all the activities?
We will never force anyone to do 
something they don’t want to do. 
We will be there to encourage 
them to face their fears and be 
confident to tackle new things. 

What is included in the cost 
of NCS?
All food, accommodation, and 
travel is provided during the 
programme and included in the 
cost. All we ask is that your young 
person brings some lunch with 
them for the first day. 

Can I contact my young 
person while they are away?
Absolutely! Your young person 
might not have their phone with 
them during the day due to the 
nature of some activities, but 
there will be lots of opportunities 
to contact them and you will also 
be given an emergency contact 
number for our team. 

Why do I have to fill out my 
details?
This is to secure a place on an NCS 
programme, and to make sure your 
young person has your permission 
to attend. If you start but don’t 
complete the sign-up process, our 
team may give you a call to see if 
we can help answer any questions.

Can my young person take 
their mobile phone?
Yes, we just ask that they use it 
considerately and not when they’re 
participating in activities. Charging 
points may be limited so we 
recommend bringing a  
battery pack. 

To fully participate in the NCS 
experience, your young person 
will need to bring with them a 
kit of essential items. 
All the information you need to 
prepare will be in the Welcome 
Pack, but to help you get a 
head start, here is a list of the 
essential items they’ll need to 
pack. 
•	 Clothing for the entire trip, 

including:
-	 Underwear and socks
-	 Trainers/ comfy shoes
-	 Nightwear
-	 Warm jacket
-	 Raincoat
-	 Shoes for showers (e.g. flip 

flops)

•	 Toiletries
•	 Towel
•	 Small bag for the daytime
•	 Spare bag for wet/dirty 

clothes
•	 Reusable water bottle
•	 Phone charger
•	 Snacks (no nuts please!)
•	 Medication (please label 

with their name)
•	 Hand sanitiser
•	 Pen & notepad
•	 Lunch (just for the first day)

Your young person can also 
bring their mobile phones (and 
chargers!) and money if they 
choose to. 

Kit list

https://wearencs.com
https://wearencs.com


Here’s how!

Register at WEARENCS.COM and then:

1)	 Choose the preferred theme 
2)	 Choose the preferred travel hub 
3)	 Choose the preferred dates

or scan the  
QR code

Visit  
wearencs.com

If you think you could 
be entitled to a bursary, 
please call 0800 197 
8010 to sign-up

Get in touch
If you’d like to have a chat about NCS or have a 
question, you can call us on 0800 197 8010, email us 
at askncs@ingeus.co.uk, or contact your local team:
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Secure your 
place today

Places 
are 

limited!

https://wearencs.com
http://www.WEARENCS.COM
https://wearencs.com
mailto:askncs%40ingeus.co.uk?subject=
https://twitter.com/ncs
https://www.facebook.com/ncs
https://www.instagram.com/ncs/
https://www.youtube.com/ncs
https://www.snapchat.com/add/ncs_official
https://twitter.com/Ingeus_uk
www.facebook.com/IngeusUK
www.youtube.com/channel/UCfjJ3nQw2dDFqIhOpYO3Ltw
www.linkedin.com/company/692573/admin/


UNLOCK YOUR CHILD’S POTENTIAL WITH

GCSE ONLINE TUTION
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welcome to stem tutorinG

Working in partnership with over 80 schools

students can exceed their grade predictions

£60 per GCSE Subject for 50 hours of live online classes 
students receiving pupil premium funding qualify for free access

We understand that providing the best education for your child is a top priority, and we are 
excited to share an incredible opportunity that can help them thrive academically. At STEM 
Tutoring, we are proud to have worked with over 80 schools and 1500 students in the past 
year, and are passionate about delivering high-quality education to students. Our tutors, who 
are experienced teachers, from leading schools in the UK, are dedicated to helping your child 
reach their full potential. Through our live online group tuition classes, your child is able to 
access high quality resources on a weekly basis to support their educational journey.  
 
What sets us apart from other tutoring companies is our commitment to excellence. Our team 
of tutors is not just a group of educators; we are experienced teachers from leading  
independent schools in the UK. Our passion lies in making education accessible to all, and  
we believe that every child deserves the opportunity to excel. With a wealth of experience  
and expertise in our subject areas, we are confident in our ability to provide your child with 
the support they need to succeed.  
 
Through our live online group tuition classes, your child will have access to high-quality  
resources on a weekly basis to support their educational journey. Our unique approach  
combines the best of traditional teaching methods with modern technology, ensuring that 
your child receives a well-rounded and engaging learning experience. 

At one of our partner schools in Luton, students made an incredible 2.3 grade improvement in 
Computer Science. This academic year, we are aiming to build on this success, with all of our 
partner schools, through the use of our new past paper revision platform, Exam Insights.  
 
Our Exam Insights platform is designed to empower students by helping them track their 
progress through past exam papers and the course specifications. It not only highlights key 
topics for revision but also provides teachers with live updates on students’ progress,  
complete with video solutions for Computer Science. Our goal is to support students in  
building confidence with past exam paper questions by identifying areas where they may 
need further learning and reinforcement. 

We are delighted to introduce our affordable online tuition program, designed to support 
your child’s academic journey. For £60 per academic year, your child can access over 50 hours 
of live lessons between October 2023 and June 2024 for any GCSE subject. (price excluding VAT) 
 
A-Level tuition is available for a smaller group of students at a competitive rate. Enquire for 
further information. 
 
All students receiving Pupil Premium Funding qualify for free access to our GCSE tuition as 
part of our Access Project. https://stemtutoring.co.uk/stem-tutoring-foundation/ 

COMPUTER
SCIENCE

PHYSICS

ENGLISH

MATHS

BIOLOGY

CHEMISTRY

GCSE
Subjects:

A-Level
&
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KEY FEATURES 
CONVENIENT LEARNING
Your child can participate in these lessons from the comfort of your home, 
eliminating the need for travel and additional costs. 

PRICING
We offer the most affordable online tuition for group lessons. On average, we 
are 10 times cheaper than our nearest competitor for GCSE and A-Level tuition.

SCHEDULE
Lessons take place between 6:00 PM and 8:00 PM on weekdays, allowing your 
child to balance their studies with other commitments. A-Level tuition takes 
place on the weekend.

A RANGE OF SUBJECTS
We offer lessons in the following GCSE subjects; English Language, Maths,       
Biology, Chemistry, Computer Science, Physics and Religious Studies.

CHOICE OF CLASSES - Grade 5 Class or Grade 7-9 class
For each subject we offer two classes per week. Our first class focuses on Grade 
5, building a strong foundation, while the other is dedicated to students aiming 
for Grades 7-9, and offers advanced instruction. Your child has the flexibility  
of choosing which classes to attend. They have access to both at no extra cost! 

HIGHLY EXPERIENCED TUTORS
Our tutors have held senior positions at leading independent schools and  
have a wealth of experience in teaching GCSE and A-Level subjects with a  
track record of success in guiding students to hit the top marks.

TOPIC FOCUSSED
Each lesson focuses on one topic to help students master the subject. This      
includes theory, application & questions. This will act as revision and also      
underpin all core knowledge that your child needs to improve their exam 
grades.

HOMEWORK QUESTIONS
Tutors provide weekly exercises and answer sheets to help students  
develop independent learning skills and topic retention. Whilst this is not 
strictly homework, we strongly encourage students to make use of these  
exam question activities.

ASK QUESTIONS
Students have the option to use SLIDO to discreetly ask questions to the            
tutor, which can be particularly helpful for those who may feel hesitant to ask        
questions in a traditional classroom setting. This online platform is designed 
to build their confidence, strengthen their knowledge, and boost their overall 
learning experience.
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Meet Your Tutor

Join Introductory Session

Get Your Learning Pack 

Start Learning With Us

1

3

2

4

SCAN QR CODE

Enrol your child today,  
and let’s work together to  
ensure their ACADEMIC SUCCESS

Admissions open for October 2023 - June 2024

ENROL NOW 
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Meet Some of our Tutors

Warwick School is a leading independent day and boarding school for boys aged 7-18, set in 55 acres, adjacent to the River Avon, within       
Warwick town. Warwick School has a very long and rich history stretching back reputedly to 914, making it one of the oldest schools in the 
country. 

“Mathematics is a fantastic subject to teach. I have been privileged to have taught this subject for two decades during which time I have built 
up an impressive array of teaching resources and an ability to provide a bespoke tutoring experience for students up to A-Level. Whether you 
are an able mathematician who wants to challenge themselves, a student who wants to maximise their grade or someone who feels that 
they struggle with Mathematics, I can help you”

Oakham School is a public school (English fee-charging boarding and day school) in Oakham, Rutland. The Oakham of today with its rich 
and balanced cosmopolitan community of 50:50 girls and boys, 50:50 boarders and day pupils has its roots in the past. Their 400-year  
heritage is only part of the story with students learning on a beautiful 70 acre campus in the market town of Okaham. 

“In addition to teaching,  I also write two blogs – one for physics teachers and one for physics students. I simply love Physics - how could 
Physics not be one of the most captivating things I could do with my life - I am studying the rules that make our universe work the way it 
is, and I do this because it is fun - hard ... but fun. And like all good physicists, I do this because it is hard - Physics is best when you can’t do 
it - when it is so hard, that you have to struggle through, trying to do something that you can’t initially do - because struggling to do things 
that we initially can’t do, is often when we are at our best. Finally, I have three degrees in Physics, one a PhD from Imperial College. I am a 
Chartered Physicist, having worked as a research physicist for 13 years (mostly for the UK Ministry of Defence).”

One of the oldest schools in the country, Wisbech Grammar School was founded in 1379 by the Guild of the Holy Trinity. For more than six 
hundred years the School has played its part in the life of the town, and its presence was the vital factor in the granting in 1549 of a Charter 
for Wisbech.

“I started at Wisbech Grammar School as the Head of Biology in 2004 after 7 years at Oakham School where I had been a Housemaster, Head 
of Soccer and Head of the Army Section of the CCF. Before that, after completing my PhD in Virology at Imperial College, I spent three years 
working in Upstate New York at Cornell as a Senior Research Associate. I am convinced that the best way we can prepare young people for 
the challenges that they will face in the future is through an education that is holistic and one that fosters self-reliance and resilience.In  
addition to coaching the Senior Rugby squads, I also organise biennial expeditions and have led teams to Ecuador, Borneo and Costa Rica.”

Loughborough High School is an independent day school for girls aged 11-18. The School, founded in 1850, is believed to be one of the       
country’s oldest grammar schools for girls.

“With over twenty years of teaching experience, I have had the privilege of guiding students to impressive achievements, including  notable   
successes in international competitions, with participants from leading schools including Loughborough Grammar School, Leicester Gram-
mar School, and Radley College. My teaching philosophy centres around the belief that the fusion of Computer Science and mathematics has 
the potential to reshape our understanding of the world.  I am deeply committed to inspiring more girls into the world of computing through 
our “Girls For Computing” initiative. We aim to shatter stereotypes and create a class environment where young girls can thrive in technology.
Recently, I have supported over 400 schools through the NCCE to raise standards in the teaching of Computer Science. I now look forward to 
supporting students score top marks in their GCSE studies with STEM Tutoring!”

Teacher of Maths
Edward Leaf | Maths | GCSE & A-Level
Warwick School https://www.warwickschool.org/

Head of Science & Physics
Dr John Chilton |Physics | GCSE & A-Level
Oakham School  https://www.oakham.rutland.sch.uk/

Assistant Head Teacher
Dr Stuart Miller | Biology | GCSE & A-Level

Wisbech Grammar School https://www.wisbechgrammar.com/

Former Director of Academic ICT
Jaspal Singh | Computer Science | GCSE & A-Level

Loughborough High School https://lsf.org/high/
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hear from students

I have grown more confident as a result of 
the master classes because it fills the gaps 
in my knowledge about things I quite didn’t           
understand. 

You not only get well-planned weekly live   
lessons, you also get an abundance of            
resources to guide you as well. It’s fantastic!

Rihan
Lealands High School

Harleen
Pioneer Academy

What I’ve learnt in the master classes is far 
more than what I could’ve by just doing  
lessons in school.

The instructor was really understanding and 
made the course clear and fun. I would  
recommend the master classes to everyone! 

Jack
Heathside School

Rayhan
Enfield Grammar School

He explains the topics in a really good way, it 
helped me learn the topics and understand 
them.

It was very helpful! Mr Singh explained things 
very well and I managed to understand things 
like the topic of networks, much better, when 
he explained it.

Luca
Ormiston Rivers Academy

Aryan
Chertsey High School

The master classes helped consolidate my 
previous knowledge, and I still learnt so much 
new knowledge. The resources were even 
better than the ones my school gives me!! 
Thank you so much!

Mr Singh was an amazing teacher and listening 
to him, teach us, was an amazing experience.  
He broke everything into understandable 
chunks and gave us excellent resources. It was 
an  incredible experience and I’m glad I  
attended the master classes.

Dumebi
Polytechnic Girls School

Halima
Lynch Hill Enterprise Academy

Read more from our students
https://stemtutoring.co.uk/testimonials/6
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hear from students

The masterclass sessions have
strengthened my knowledge of the syallbus 
and helped prepare me for the Y11 exams.

I feel that this program has really helped me 
learn my weakest points within the subject. 
Both the resources and the tutor were 
helpful.

Zifan
Chiltern Academy

Mio
Camden School

The Christmas programming workshop helped 
consolidate information and provided good 
practice of exam questions. The resources  
uploaded to the drive were very useful.

The resources are very helpful and allow me 
to go back to the lessons to revise or go over a
topic as many times as I choose.

Venus
Sydenham School

Aaliyah
The Gatwick School

I have attended the classes for all of the 
subjects and was delighted to receive some 
exceptional assistance, guidance and
resources from all the teachers.

Jaspal Singh and Mandeep Singh were the 
best. I 100% recommend these classes
to anyone in year 11. Thank You!

Hasnat
Icknield High School

Kartik
Claremont High School

I personally would recommend The CS master 
class to anyone who is looking to strongly
 further their knowledge on Computer science 
in a friendly, interactive environment. 
Coming into the class, I struggled with binary 
addition and shifting binary numbers but the 
classes have really helped me. 

This is an excellent way to consolidate my 
topics, alongside my past papers and ongoing 
revision. Access to a numerous amount of
resources is also really helpful. Having the 
revision notes competition is a significant 
revision incentive. I really enjoyed that!

Mark
Lealands High School

Sarah
Lealands High School

Read more from our students
https://stemtutoring.co.uk/testimonials/7

https://stemtutoring.co.uk/testimonials/


Mr Keshani
 Deputy Head

Pioneer Secondary Academy

Mr Cole
Head of Computing

Wisbech Grammar School

Mrs Stammers  
Head of Computing

Abbey Gate College

Mrs Pancholi, 
Head of Computing

Orchard Mead Academy

Mrs Madlani,  
Head of Computing

Leicester High School

Ms Begum  
Head of Computing

Icknield High School

Here are a selection of video testimonials from Heads of Departments and Senior Leaders at 
some of our partnership schools. Click on the image to watch the video in YouTube.
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https://www.youtube.com/embed/_qcZfuFxNOw?feature=oembed
https://www.youtube.com/embed/_qcZfuFxNOw?feature=oembed
https://youtu.be/xX4y5um20xE?si=KKf_WvQNwFugZGSi
https://youtu.be/xX4y5um20xE?si=KKf_WvQNwFugZGSi
https://youtu.be/QXdlo6682ag?si=4oAayL6RKEBM9hBj
https://youtu.be/QXdlo6682ag?si=4oAayL6RKEBM9hBj
https://youtu.be/vudD1pNi1Kg?si=4zYYFqLmWAVGBS6v
https://youtu.be/vudD1pNi1Kg?si=4zYYFqLmWAVGBS6v
https://youtu.be/P3WaVht4XQM?si=u9unoRNkLempGrNz
https://youtu.be/P3WaVht4XQM?si=u9unoRNkLempGrNz
https://youtu.be/G1n68LkVvlg?si=NVyHwud2BW1U_qp8
https://youtu.be/G1n68LkVvlg?si=NVyHwud2BW1U_qp8


HEAR FROM 
TEACHERS
Students have become better and 
more confident at answering exam 
style questions.

Mrs Elliott
Head of Computing 
Charles Darwin School

Seeing the impact on my students 
confidence has been amazing.

Mrs Stammers
Head of Computing 
Abbey Gate College

The teaching was excellent and
the resources that were shared by
Mr Singh were brilliant.

Mr Callaghan
Head of Computing
Gatwick SchoolThe students from Enfield  

Grammar School, really found the 
GCSE masterclass very useful and 
eye opening in regard to the level 
they need to work at in order to 
achieve a high grade.

Mr Neil Applewhite
Head of Computing  
Enfield Grammar School

My students benefited greatly from 
the summer masterclasses. They 
came back to school with renewed 
vigour, enthusiasm and confidence 
in completing the second year of 
their GCSE course.

Mrs Okeke
Head of Computing
Fitzharry School

Students have found the exam 
paper tracker very very useful and 
it has allowed them to target their 
areas of weakness.

Ms Begum
Head of Computing 
Icknield High School

We have been delighted with the 
progress our pupils have made 
during their time with Fresh Minds. 
Jas has worked with 20 of our most 
able Year 10s, helping them to 
develop knowledge and skills that 
would be hard to fit into a normal 
academic curriculum.

Mr Anderson
Deputy Head Academic
Leicester Grammar School
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FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
Which exam board is covered?
Much of the content and knowledge is the same across boards, of course this knowledge and theory will benefit all 
attendees. We focus on the core topics that are shared by all exam boards.

Will this benefit my child in Year 10?
The theory and exam question practice will most definitely help year 10 students as this will give them a head start
with knowledge. This will help year students by:
Helping them with the learning more of the theory and questions for their end of year mocks
Giving them more confidence in class
Helping them improve their marks

Are the weekly session pre-recorded? 
All lessons are recorded for safeguarding. We may make these available in a shared private area in Google Drives 
for a limited time for any student that has missed the lesson.

Will my child be able to learn in a online group tuition setting?
Yes! A group tuition class helps students gain a broader understanding of the subject matter. Our lessons
incorporate real-time polls and quizzes to gauge students’ understanding and confidence levels on specific topics. 
This interaction can enhance their critical thinking skills and provide exposure to diverse perspectives.
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What would tution with our tutors normally cost you?
At STEM Tutoring, we’re excited to offer an exceptional opportunity for students to access top-tier educational 
tutoring support from highly experienced tutors. Many of our tutors hail from renowned independent schools such 
as King Edward’s School Birmingham, Oakham School, Warwick School, Loughborough High School, and Wisbech 
Grammar School. These tutors, who on average charge between £70-£90 per hour for one-on-one online sessions, 
bring a wealth of expertise and teaching excellence to our group classes, for a fraction of the cost. 

What sets us apart, is our commitment to providing access to these exceptional educators for an entire year, with 
the same resources and professional guidance, that students in prestigious independent schools receive, all at the 
remarkably affordable rate of only £60 per subject. We believe that every student deserves access to quality  
education, and our tuition program reflects this commitment to excellence, without compromising affordability. 

In addition to this, your child will have access to our Exam Insights platform for tracking their progress through 
past exam papers, access to exam paper walk throughs and detailed topic resources to aid their revision and 
exam preparation.

Can I make monthly payments?
If you make a single payment, it works out around £1 per hour - this is around 10% of the normal tuition fee that 
most parents pay! A single payment of £60 per subject can be made for the whole years tuition or you can set up a 
monthly subscription through our payment system of £5 per month. Pupil Premium students pay nothing! 

pricing
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Ask us any question.
We’d love to hear from you.

07826 770564

info@stemtutoring.co.uk

0116 4880838

www.stemtutoring.co.uk 

Stemtutoring.co.uk
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